
 

 

 

 

Defense Federal Acquisition Regulation Supplement (DFARS) Compliance  

  

Date: January 15th 2019  

  

Parts manufactured by RAF Electronic Hardware are in compliance with the Certain Articles Containing 

Specialty Metals cited in DFARS 252.225-7009 (formerly 252.225-7014). In addition, raw materials 

purchased by RAF Electronic Hardware are in compliance with the Restriction on Acquisition of Specialty 

Metals cited in DFARS 252.225-7008.   

  

The metals used in manufacturing are classified as follows:  

  

Stainless steel is COMPLAINT All other materials are EXEMPT FROM THIS REQUIREMENT.   

  

You can be assured that we here at RAF will be able to insure a continuous flow of product and continue 

to maintain a high level of service to our customers. If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact us immediately at mignace@rafhdwe.com  

 

 

  

 


